
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Dear Partin Families,  
 

Happy spring! It’s hard to believe that spring break is just 

two weeks away! I hope everyone enjoys a brief break and 

returns ready for our final quarter of the 21-22 school year! 

Once we get back, we will be in full swing, with lots of 

activities through the end of the school year! These include 

our annual PTA Fun Run, virtual musicals, spirit days and 

nights, Morning with Mom, and many Farewell to Fifth Grade 

activities!  We’re also hoping that our Fifth-Grade musical 

will be face to face for parents this year…fingers crossed! 

Third quarter report cards will be available in Skyward 

Family Access on March 23rd. Please do not forget to review 

your child’s progress.  

 

Florida Standards Assessments (FSA) will begin in April, 

with FSA Writes for our 4th and 5th grade students, and third 

grade students will complete the English Language Arts 

(ELA) FSA. In May, all 3rd-5th grade students will complete 

the Math FSA, and 4th and 5th grade students will complete 

the ELA FSA. Our fifth-grade students will also complete the 

science state test in May. Please encourage your child to do 

their absolute best! They have worked so hard and have 

made great progress this year; I know that they will do well!  
 

Thanks for all your support, Martha Garcia 
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Upcoming Events 
 

3/1 Donuts with Dudes Last names A-L 7:00-8:00am 

3/1 5th grade Committee WebEx 9:30am 

3/2 Donuts with Dudes Last names M-Z 7:00-8:00am 

3/3 Fraction Factory ends with Mrs. Horstmeyer 

3/3 PTA Meeting in Red Apple Dining Room 9:30am 

3/3 Hearing rescreening 

3/3 SAC Meeting in Media Center or virtual 6:00pm 

3/4 Parent Snapshot Survey ends 

3/7 Skate Night at Semoran Skate 6:30-8:30pm $7.00 

3/11 5th grade Egg Drop 

3/14-3/18 NO SCHOOL Spring Break 

3/21 NO SCHOOL Teacher Workday 

3/22 iReady Diagnostic #3 begins grades 4 & 5 

3/23 Spirit Night @ T.J.’s Seafood Shack 11:30am-8pm 

3/25 5th grade SeaWorld field trip 

3/25 Partin Spirit Day 

 

 

 

Counselor’s Corner with Mrs. Ciupik 

Guidance Lessons for the month of March 

 

Grades K-4 

 Using mindfulness strategies to calm our anger 

Each lesson is developed for the specific grade 

level and age.  

Students will be coming  

home with a sheet outlining the strategies learned 

for practice. 

 

5th Grade 

 Middle school readiness 

Defining and dealing with Peer Pressure 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Partin Elementary School 
1500 Twin Rivers Blvd. 

Oviedo, Florida 32766 

407-320-4850 

  

Administration 
Martha Garcia, Principal 

Lynette Bornemann, Assistant 

Principal 

Upcoming FSA Schedule 
FSA Testing for grades 3-5 is in the months of April 

and May this year! 
 

4/5            FSA Writing Grades 4 and 5 

4/6-4/7     FSA ELA-Reading Grade 3 

5/2-5/3     FSA ELA-Reading Grades 4 and 5 

5/5-5/6     FSA Math Grade 3 

5/9-5/10   FSA Math Grades 4 and 5 

5/12-5/13 Statewide Science Grade 5 

2021-2022 Partin Yearbook Sales 

Yearbooks are on sale for $22.00. Order yours 

today because they are selling fast! 

Visit www.buytheyearbook.com 

and enter school code 700551. 

http://www.buytheyearbook.com/


   Celebrating All-Star Student Success  

           Partin PTA and Spirit Night Information 
On March 24th we kickoff the Groovy Gallop Fun Run. If your family would like to help sponsor the fun 

run t-shirt, please look for the form in your students backpack or on our Facebook page. The form is 

due back on March 11th. Can't wait to see all our dividends on Friday, April 22nd, for the Groovy Gallop 

Fun Run! If you are new to Partin and are interested in joining their team next year, there are several 

open positions. We have developed a 2022-2023 Partin Elementary PTA Interest Form, simply use the 

QR code below to be directed to the Google form.  

 

 

 

 

 

Krispy Kreme – Kick off sales on the Tuesday, March 22nd after Spring Break, link is already on Spirit 

Store Website - $12 a dozen. Sales will help 5th grade with their end of the year party at EPIC. 

 

2021-2022 Sunshine State Books 
 

We are growing great readers with this year’s Sunshine State books for grades 3-5 
 

As students read the Sunshine State Young Readers Award books, their progress will be celebrated on 

this page. If your child’s name is not listed and they have read 3 books, please check next month’s 

newsletter. Sunshine State cards are updated by teachers as time permits.  
 

Students who have read at least 3 Sunshine State books by 2/24 

3rd grade–Emma Morgenthal, Dylan Pino, Katherine Storie, Bea Vanderwalker, Jacob Winslow, Lorena 

Zimmerman-Stock, Olivia Valenti 4th Grade- Kate Miller, Henry Russo, Quinn Kellough 5th Grade – 

Zoey Jenkins, Regan Ladores 

Books must be read by April 1st to earn Sunshine State rewards. We will be celebrating our 

Sunshine State Readers during the month of April.  

 

           Sunshine State Book Recommendation 

                                   Wish Upon a Sleepover 
 

                       Gavin Lovelady from Mrs. Woolm’s class recommends  

Wish Upon a Sleepover 

because it is filled with adventure and the main character  

thought she would not enjoy the sleepover but ended up 

making new friends with children she did not think she would like.  

If you like adventures, this is the perfect book for you! 

 


